
 

 

March 29, 2024 
 
 
Tatiana Mitchell, CSM 
TSM&O Specialist 
Florida Department of Transportation, District 4 
2300 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL  33309 
 

RE:  Traffic Signal Maintenance and Compensation Agreement 
Exhibit ‘A’ – FY 24-25 
Contract No. ARY19 
 

Dear Ms. Mitchell: 
 
The City of Port St. Lucie is requesting funding in the amount of $130,123.00 pursuant to the 
Traffic Signal Maintenance and Compensation Agreement.  Attached please find Exhibit ‘A’ for 
fiscal year 2024-2025 for your review.  Upon execution, please forward a copy of Exhibit ‘A’ to 
the City for our records.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (772) 871-5111. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Antonio Balestrieri, P.E., MBA 
Transportation Engineer 
 
ab/yr 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:  Paul Johnson – Traffic Operations Administrator 
      Susan Walsh – Manager, Operations 
      Michelle Lanchez – Finance Manager         
      Christine Murphy – Budget Specialist 
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